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Dear Member  

An Apple Express meeting will be held this Saturday 10 July at The Edward Hotel at 2.30pm. 

   

Lesley Lowe of the Apple Express Company will address the meeting. Lesley has been 
extremely active lately with meetings with Transnet authorities in an effort to get the train 
moving again. It seems that there has been a dramatic turn-around in the attitude of Spoornet 
who are now pushing to have all the relevant agreements signed as soon as possible. It looks 
like regular train trips could be running again soon.  

   

 Saturdays meeting is being held to gather as many people as possible, who are interested in 
the Apple Express, to swell the ranks of volunteers needed to man future trains. So bring 
along your friends.  

   

Clive Fife  

Secretary  

Apple Express Association 
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